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Indicators of how well we’re allowing to Holy Spirit to guide us.   

 

 

 

 
 

East Texas: 24345 County Rd 

3107, Gladewater – 2:30 p.m. 

Song Leader – James Richards 

Pianist – Helen Richards 

Sermonette – Rod Gehrke 

Sermon – Ken Treybig 

 

Ruston: Fairfield Inn, Ruston – 

1 p.m. 

Song Leader – Johnny Callender 

Pianist – Vicky Morton 

Sermonette – Johnny Callender 

Sermon – Joel Meeker 

 

General Announcements 

Sabbath School 

Sabbath School will meet to-

day after services. Please have 

your children get a snack and 

bring their Bibles to the class-

room. 

 

Men’s Leadership Club 

Men’s Club will meet again 

today about 45 minutes after 

services. 

 

Basketball Practices 

We will have a basketball 

practice from 9 a.m. to noon 

tomorrow, Sunday, then again 

on Jan. 13 before our regional 

weekend Jan. 26 & 27. The 

practices for February are noted 

on the local calendar on the 

http://easttexas.cogwa.org web-

site. 

 

Service Time – WFW 

East Texas and Ruston will 

hookup to Sabbath Services 

from WFW next Sabbath. Ser-

vices will begin at 1:30 p.m. We 

are requested to be seated by 

1:15 p.m. so the sound crew 

can test the webcast. 

 

Hilltop Project 

Remember we will be collect-

ing bags of apples again next 

Sabbath for the Big Sandy 

Schools. Any contributions 

would be appreciated. 

 

FOI Summer Projects-2019 

Foundation Outreach Interna-

tion is again sponsoring projects 

in Zambia and Zimbabwe teach-

ing English for 12 to 14 days. 

Details were sent to everyone 

via email, but copies of the Fact 

Sheets and Application are also 

available at the Information 

Center. 

 

WFW Young Adults 

Attention young adults—

high school grads up to 30-

something: 

If you have not already done 

so, we’d like to encourage you 

to register for and attend the 

Young Adult Leadership por-

tion of this year’s Winter Fami-

ly Weekend, coming up next 

week in Louisville. Copies of a 

brochure that details the educa-

tional sessions that are featured 

for our young adults were sent 

to everyone via email and are 

also available at the Information 

Center. 

You’ll notice that sandwiched 

in between the two keynote ses-

sions—the Friday night Bible 

study by Mr. Horchak and the 

Sunday morning session with 

Mr. Franks—are separate ses-

sions on Sabbath morning for 

single young adults and married 

young adults. We trust that you 

will find these sessions both 

inspirational and motivational. 

If you plan to attend, please be 

sure to register in advance so 

we know how many to plan for. 

Click here to go directly to the 

registration page: 

https://members.cogwa.org/wfw

/registration/ 

We look forward to seeing 

many of you next week! 

 

Boot Scoot 

Dust off your boots and join 

us on Saturday, Feb. 9 at 

Grapevine Convention Center 

for the 13th Annual Boot Scoot 

benefiting the COGWA Youth 

Camps. All proceeds from the 

event go towards financial as-

sistance for campers and pur-

chasing new equipment for var-

ious activities. We look forward 

to seeing you and enjoying an-

other evening of fellowship and 

fun while raising money for the 

youth of our church! 

We have a block of rooms 

with a special group rate re-
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served at a nearby Courtyard 

Marriot. Reservation infor-

mation is on our website. The 

deadline for hotel reservations 

is Jan. 15. 

You MUST register in ad-

vance to attend the event. Tick-

ets cannot be purchased at the 

door. Ticket prices will increase 

by $10 after Jan. 15. The final 

deadline to purchase tickets is 

Jan. 27. Registration is now 

open at bootscoot.org! 

 

Variety Show to Come 

We will be having our next 

variety show on Feb. 16. We 

need performers as well as vol-

unteers for stage crew, running 

the video camera, and helping 

in the sound booth. Think about 

how you would like to partici-

pate and stay tuned for more 

announcements. 

 

http://bootscoot.org/

